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Thank You, Ray's Flooring!

For more than 20 years, Ray's Flooring, one of our local partners, has
held a "Client Appreciation Golf Tournament" and donated the proceeds
from the event, through the Ray and Dorothy Lucero Memorial Fund, to
local charities and other community-beneficial organizations. Each year
the tournament, which is sponsored by the company's distributors and

suppliers, generates about $5,000 - $7,000 of charitable donations. This
year is their 20th annual tournament, happening Friday 9/3, and they

have decided to donate the entire proceeds from this year's tourney to
Los Ojos de la Familia.

We are so very proud to work with the generous and thoughtful folks at
Ray's Flooring, and are grateful for their continued support of the
charity. Please join us in a heartfelt THANK YOU to Ray's Flooring!

RaysFlooring.com
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